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                                                                                                                                        Wednesday 21st February 2024 
Dear parents/carers, 
 

Fundraising – Pupil Voice 
 
This academic year, we have improved our pupil voice offer so every child can be part of the initiative and 
that their voice is heard in school. Every few weeks the theme for discussion changes and for the past two 
weeks the theme has been ‘fundraising’. Each class has put forward ideas and chosen spokespeople to 
promote and help with their ideas. As a pupil voice group we have decided that we are going to be hosting 
‘mini stalls’ on Fridays in the KS1 & KS2 playground to raise funds for a special treat for the children at the 
end of the year. We are currently looking into options for this but it will be dependent on the funds raised. 
Please see below the mini stall timetable: 
 

Date Stall Location 

Friday 1st March 2024 Bake sale KS1/KS2 Playground – 3.35pm – 4pm 

Friday 8th March 2024 Hot dogs KS1/KS2 Playground - 3.35pm – 4pm 

Friday 15th March 2024 Hot/cold drinks KS1/KS2 Playground - 3.35pm – 4pm 

Friday 22nd March 2024 Ice lollies/Ice-cream KS1/KS2 Playground - 3.35pm – 4pm 

  
The first mini stall is a bake sale so we are asking for cakes/baked goods to be brought into school to sell on 

our mini stall. Please can these be brought in on the morning of Friday 1st March. Remember, we are a 

nut free school! 

Pupil voice will be ordering the stock, setting up the stalls, working on the stalls and calculating the funds 

raised. This will help the children improve their leadership, communication and organisational skills. A 

message will be sent out on School Spider to pupil voice’s parents/carers for permission to help out on the 

stall in due course. 

We hope you come and support our fundraising efforts by visiting our stalls so the children can enjoy a 

special treat at the end of the academic year! 

Kind regards, 

Mr Harper  
PE Coordinator, Pupil Voice Lead 
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